The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is
conducting a Project Development and Environment (PD&E)
Study of the 1-10/1-95 Interchange in Jacksonville. The
purpose of the study is to evaluate alternatives that will
improve traffic flow through the interchange area. The study
limits include 1-10 from just east of McDuff Avenue to the 1-95
Interchange and 1-95 from Forrest Street to Kings Avenue
(see map on back).

Proposed improvements include restriping of travel lanes,
the reconfiguration of several ramps and new signage.
FDOT is also evaluating features for pedestrians and
bicyclists as well as visual appeal, lighting, sound reduction
and modification to the areas beneath the Fuller Warren
Bridge between College Street and Riverside Avenue.

You are invited to attend a meeting to review the proposed
alternatives. FDOT staff will be available to discuss the
proposed improvements, a short presentation will be given
about the project and opportunities to express your views
will be available.

1-10/1-95 interchange at Fuller Warren Bridge, currently,

during peak traffic times. j
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When: August 28, 2014

Where: The Cummer Museum of Art and Gardens
829 Riverside Ave., Jacksonville, FL 32204

Agenda: 4-6:30 p.m. Open House followed by a
Presentation and Public Comments

CONTACT

Jim Knight, P.E., Project Manager
(800) 749-2967 ext. 7707
james.knight@dot.state.fl.us
Mail Station 2007 1109 S. Marion Ave.
Lake City, FL 32025
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